
Up to $25,000 
MISSING USPS LETTER CARRIER 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is seeking information leading to the location of USPS employee Kierra 
Coles. Coles was reported missing, and was last seen on Tuesday, October 2, 2018. Coles is described as: 

 TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 2693502 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 

  Age: 26    Weight: 125 lbs.  
  Sex: Female    Height: 5'4"
  Race: Black    Complexion: Medium Brown
  Eyes: Brown    Hair: Black
       Tattoos: Heart (right hand), "Lucky Libra" (back)
  

  




